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5th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘And The Beat Goes On’ School Defibrillator Fundraiser – 17th May 2022 

You will probably have recently seen in the local news the story of a St Austell school 

boy who collapsed at school, due to an undiscovered heart condition. His story 

highlighted the importance of knowing CPR and how vital it is to have defibrillators 

located in schools. 

 

Subsequently, we have taken the decision that we would like to fundraise to 

purchase a defibrillator for Sandy Hill Academy. Our aim is that this critical piece of 

equipment would be available to pupils, staff and visitors to Sandy Hill as well as the 

local community during school hours. 

 

To fundraise we have decided to hold a day of non-stop dance, where every class 

will spend some time dancing during the school day. Each class will take turns to 

dance, ensuring that throughout the school day there will always be pupils and staff 

dancing. This fun event will take place on Tuesday 17th May. 

 

Rather than a sponsored event, we thought it would be more straightforward to 

create a donation page on ParentPay (Defibrillator Fundraiser).  The donation page 

is now available to accept donations and we would very much welcome any 

donations to support this very worthy cause. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 

 

  

 

mailto:hello@sandyhill.org.uk
http://www.sandyhill.org.uk/

